
 

Department Day of Service and Love Project Friday, February 12, 2021 

CTE The CTE department will work on “The Wishing 
Garden” project. 

Students and staff will write or draw their wish on a card. 
They will tie the card to one of the designated trees in the 
Wishing Garden. They will then take a moment… and wish 
it true. 

ELA Team Literacy will focus on positive messages through 
writing for the MSD Memorial project. The project title 
is "What We Put In Writing:  Our Words Matter". 

ELA will be sharing and posting positive quotes on the 
power of words and kindness, as well as having students 
write notes of encouragement to unsung heroes/ 
unexpected individuals.  

ESE The ESE Department will be providing lunch to CC first 
responders on a day they determine. 

Students will make “Thank you for your Service” cards and 
posters. 

Fine Arts The Fine Arts Department will be doing Pinwheels for 
Peace. 
 

Students at home and in school will create a pinwheel 
[directions will be provided and posted on Canvas]. 
Directions for decorations will be modified to resemble 
each Fine Arts class specialty. Example: Chorus + Musical 
Theater will include lyrics that symbolize peace; Film will 
decorate with movie quotes that are inspiring; etc. 
Students at home can place their pinwheel in their 
yard/window, and those at school, will display them in a 
designated area. 

Guidance On Monday, we will be giving students & staff a 
message of hope to keep it or pass it on to someone 
who may need this message of kindness. Through 
Naviance, students will also be receiving a kindness 
messages from the Guidance Department.  

For those of you on campus, we will be out and about 
during lunch listening to all the great things you are doing 
this week to give back. Guidance counselors will be 
available to all students and staff on February 12th.  
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On Tuesday, we will be handing out Lifesavers candy-- 
"Be someone's lifesaver when they least expect it". 
On Wednesday, we will be at lunch asking you to write 
a note of gratitude/ encouragement on an index card. 
We will give them to someone who needs this message. 
Those of you e-learning please send your message to 
Ms. Dominguez to be posted. Messages will be 
anonymous. Send to: 
beatriz.dominguez@browardschools.com  
 

On Thursday and throughout February, Guidance will be 
collecting the following items (Toothpaste, Toothbrushes, 
shampoo, deodorant, lotion, combs. brushes, etc.) for the 
homeless at the Miami Rescue Mission Broward Center- 
Mission of Hope drive. We invite you ALL to participate.  
 

JROTC JROTC will create ribbons for teachers and staff to wear 
for the week. 

JROTC Staff Ribbons 

Math The math department will write "Messages of Hope" on 
colorful cutouts of butterflies. 

The Butterflies will be displayed in the hallways of the 
3400 building. Students who are not on campus will 
submit their quotes/ phrases/wishes via canvas for 
students to write on campus.  

PE The PE and Athletic dept are teaming up for our 
Day of Service project and would like to host 
“Hoops for Good Wishes and Thoughts”. 

Students and staff will write a wish or a positive 
message down, crumble it to resemble a ball and 
then shoot it to be collected in a Bucket of Good 
Wishes. 

Science The Science department will join the Social Studies 
department in “Sprucing up the Hobin Garden”. 

Science will paint rocks to add to the Hobin Garden or to 
be used to decorate the butterfly garden. 

Social 
Studies 

Social Studies will “Spruce up the Hobin Garden” along 
with the Science department. 

Social Studies will further 'spruce' up the Hobin garden 
with additional orchids. We would bring them in and tie 
them to the branches of the trees.  

World 
Languages 

The World Language Department will 
create “Supporting Hands". 

Students will cut out a hand and decorated it with words 
of support and encouragement. We will display them on 
the WL classroom doors.  

mailto:beatriz.dominguez@browardschools.com

